

HJS NEWS

FRIDAY 14th JULY 2017

July's value of the month is: Unity Where there is unity there is always victory.

Diary Dates

July 2017

Value—Unity

Man 17th AM—Sports day—Y3&4 start 9.15am, Y5&6 start 10.30am

Mon 17th PM— Year 3 watching infant production

Tue 18th—Year 5 Activity

Tue 18th—Year 6 Cinema Trip

Wed 19th AM—Singing Club performance

Wed 19th—Disco & Y6 party

Thur 20th—Year 6 leavers lunch menu

Fri 21st-Mufti-day

Fri 2lst—break up for Summer holidays

Mon 24th & Tue 25th— PD Days

September 2017

Value—Caring

Man 4th-PD Day

Tue 5th—Return to school

Man 11th—Year 6 Meet the

Team meeting, 2pm

Tue 12th—Year 3 Meet the

Team meeting, 2pm

Wed 13th—Year 4 Meet the

Team meeting, 2pm

Thur 14th—Year 5 Meet the

Team meeting, 2pm

We were greatly entertained this week by our wonderful Y6's production of An Inspector Calls. They performed this show with much enthusiasm to parents and the rest of the school. We were really impressed with how well the children had learnt their lines, acted out their roles and sang the songs. The whole production brought a tear to

everyone's eye and makes us realise how much we will miss our Y6 pupils. Well done to all the Y6 staff for producing such a super production.



MUFTI DAY Friday 21 July (£1 donation)

Attendance — for the week beginning Monday 3rd July 2017

Class	Attendance	Class	Attendance
1-Mr Pugh	95%	7-Mrs Baines-Price	93%
2-Miss Felton	97%	8-Miss Sinclair	96%
3-Mrs Hill	93%	9-Mrs Leather	85%
4-Miss Beard	93%	10-Mr Tombleson	95%
5-Mrs Downes	90%	11-Miss T Jones	97%
6-Mr Norman	96%	12 – Mr Heard	99%

Well done to **Class 12** for having the best attendance!

We are very much looking forward to Sports Day on Monday 17th July. First is Lower School's Sports Day starting at 9.15am, followed by Upper Schools Sports Day at 10.30am.

There will be refreshments available in the Family Centre served by our fantastic FunRaisers. There will also be raffle tickets being sold to win a fruit hamper or other prizes. Children should come to school in their P.E kit but wearing the coloured top of their house:



Wolves - Yellow

Panthers – Green

Lions - Blue

Tigers - Red

'Safer Schools'

Congratulations to both Harlescott Junior School and Sundorne Infant School on maintaining their 'Safer School' accreditation. This is a security/safety initiative and the recent Safer School Group meeting of both schools clearly indicated the commitment of the Haughmond Federation to the initiative. It was a really positive meeting where we reviewed the security/safety measures, updated the action plan and reviewed the incident reporting. A vital part of 'Safer Schools' includes involving governors, staff, pupils, parents/carers and the schools continue to achieve this through surveys, newsletters and Safer School Group meetings. West Mercia Police and Shropshire Council supported the Safer School Group meeting and a new updated Safer School certificate was presented to both schools. Congratulations!

Ian Bartlett, Crime Prevention Officer, Shropshire Council

Art Exhibition framed photos will be available to purchase, for £7, from the office until Wednesday 19th July.

Cheques made payable to Images Stafford



Congratulations to Evie-Mae Hughes who has completed the Book Bingo text type challenge. Well done!



After school clubs have finished, apart from PANDA football on Monday 17 July



Limited places - ENROL NOW!

Designed to enhance dance ability, confidence and to improve social skills.

ALL dances taught are easy to follow – suitable for beginners!

Streetdance, Charleston, Cheerdance, Strictly, Ballet, Worldance etc!

FOR AGES 7-11 YEARS

AWARDS, CERTIFICATES, GAMES, CRAFTS & Bouncy Castle!

© COURSE 1 dates:- 25th 26th 27th JULY 2017 10am-4pm
© COURSE 2 dates:- 8th 9th 10th AUGUST 2017 10am-4pm
Cost per day is £20 OR benefit from our DISCOUNT!
3 days paid upfront = £50

Your upfront payment will reserve your place – first come first served basis.

CALL 201743 272672 OR 07891 696094 for more info. EMAIL:- haguejoanne691@gmail.com

TOPAZ DANCE SCHOOL



We raised £1,377.70 at last Friday's summer fair. A big thank you to everyone that came and helped out.